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From: Messner, Kevin <KMessner@AHAM.org>
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 8:57 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Docket No. 17-BSTD-02 for 2019 Title 24, Part 6, Building Energy Efficiency Standards 

Rulemaking
Attachments: California CEC Building Codes 2019 Ventilation Hoods AHAM Comments 

(00071267-2).docx

The Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers (AHAM) would like to provide the attached comments on the 2019 
Title 24, Part 6, Building Energy Efficiency Standards Rulemaking (Docket 17‐BSTD‐02).  We have concerns with the 
building codes as they relate to ventilating hoods. 

Kevin Messner 
Senior Vice President, Policy & Government Relations 
Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers 
1512 Willow Lane, Davis, CA  95616 
1111 19th Street NW, Suite 402, Washington, DC  20036 
t 202.872.5955 ext. 353 m 530.309.5629  f 202.872.9354 e kmessner@aham.org 

Connect with us: 

The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments to this message are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not 
the intended recipient, or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be advised you have received this message in error and that 
any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying is strictly prohibited.  Please notify The Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers at (202) 872-5955 or 
unsubscribe@aham.org <mailto:unsubscribe@aham.org>, and destroy all copies of this message and any attachments.
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